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July 4, 2011  

By email, courier and RESS  
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4  
 

 

Dear Madame: 

Re: EB-2011-0027:  Summerhaven Wind, LP (“Summerhaven”) 
Request to extend     

Further to Haldimand County Hydro Inc.’s (“HCHI”) letter dated June 30, 2011, Summerhaven 
wishes to inform the Board that July 13, 2011 is an acceptable date for which to receive the 
additional information (the “Additional Information”) requested by Summerhaven in its letter to 
the Board dated June 29, 2011.   

Summerhaven further requests that the Board extend Summerhaven’s response date to July 
27, 2011.  Given that Summerhaven would like to receive a final decision from the Board as 
soon as possible, Summerhaven will of course make efforts to submit its response promptly and 
if possible, prior to July 27, 2011.   

Yours truly, 
 
McCarthy Tétrault LLP 
 
Per: signed in the original  
 
 
Kristyn Annis  
 
 
 
c:  Scott Goorland, Ben Greenhouse, Intervenors   
 
 

 


